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The Los Angeles Times and Bloomberg News have inquired about the Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) developed between the California High Speed Rail Authority (CHSRA) and seven Southern California agencies that could provide up to $1 billion in Prop 1A rail bond funding for local connectivity projects. The Bay Area is reported to be in the process of developing its own MOU simultaneously with Southern California’s effort. Metro Executive Officer of Regional Rail, Don Sepulveda, and I have reported that this MOU will help create an environment of synergy and cooperation between the seven agencies and the CHSRA that will pave the way for advance investment in the railroad systems in Southern California and will provide critically needed utility and connectivity for the entire system.  Stories are expected to run tomorrow and over the weekend.
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